
Lahontan  cutthroat  trout
rediscovered in Utah creek

Fisheries biologist Corene Luton measures
a Lahontan cutthroat trout as it moves
through  the  fish  passage  facility  at
Marble  Bluff  Dam,  Nevada.  Photo/Jeannie
Stafford/U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service

By Lauren Bain, Nevada Today

The Lahontan cutthroat trout was rediscovered in a “dinky”
stream  near  the  Nevada-Utah  border.  Genetic  testing  by
Associate  Professor  of  Biology  Mary  Peacock  led  to  the
rediscovery of an iconic Nevada fish.

“Even though they were in that tiny, dinky stream on the edge
of Utah for close to 100 years, they had maintained that
capacity to grow into this big fish,” Peacock said. “People
just went completely wild; it’s like the big boys are back.”

Peacock became involved with the research and recovery of the
Lahontan cutthroat trout in the early 2000s. She began working
on ways to perform genetic testing to determine if the small
trout discovered in the Pilot Peak streams were the original
species of the Truckee River watershed.
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Read the whole story
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